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Dear Prayer Partners and Friends 

 

OUR SEMINAR IS FROM 
GOD'S WORD 

 

WORSHIP TEAM AT  
JUAREZ SEMINARY 

 

 
SEMINARY STUDENTS, 

ONE FROM PERU 
 

 

SOME OF 600 AT 
CHIMALTENANGO 

SEMINAR 
 

 

DR & MRS ROSAS, 
DEAR FRIENDS OF 47 

YEARS 
 

 

80TH ANNIVERSARY 
EL PASO 

INTERNATIONAL 
AIRPORT 

 
 

Our 8 day trip to El Paso and Juarez was very busy and like all 

trips we were blessed to be used by our Lord.   This trip was 

personal for us in many ways. 

  

Some may not know that in El Paso 50 years ago, August 28, 1958, 

I accepted the Lord and October 31, 1958 I fell in love with “my 

Judy”.   That same year we both began teaching a Sunday school 

class across the river in Juarez.   For many reasons this is our year 

of "jubilee".    

 

TRIP TO EL PASO AND JUAREZ 
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• Taught seminar in El Paso to Hispanic pastors from West 
Texas and Southern New Mexico  

• Taught seminar at seminary south of Juarez, Mexico  

• Taught seminar to pastors of Juarez Ministerial Alliance   

• Preached in churches where I preached 45 years ago  

• Spoke at El Paso International Airport80th Anniversary   

• Taught two classes at El Paso High School 

 
We were blessed by many acts of kindness and love. 

 

After 34 years of dental practice in El Paso, our dear friend, Dr 

Rene Rosas, retired to become a dentist for "the people".   Now in 

his 70's, Rene for the last 12 years has worked 40 hours a week 

providing dental care for those who are below the poverty level.    

  

Rene is not only an excellent dentist and a great humanitarian, but 

he was the first Hispanic elected President of the Texas Dental 

Association and the first Hispanic elected to the board of the 

American Dental Association.    

 

This prince among men blessed my Judy.   Because we are on 

Medi-Cal (Medicaid) many of her dental needs have gone 

untreated.   Rene spent hours over four days fixing Judy's teeth.   

We will always be grateful for the love we received from he and his 

sweet wife Irma.    

 

While in El Paso and Juarez we renewed acquaintances with many 

friends, one we had not seen in 50 years.    

  

NEXT TRIP - 21 DAYS - OCTOBER 1-21 
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During our 12 days in Costa Rica we will hold 7 seminars, on the 

Atlantic and Pacific coasts and one on the northern border with 

Nicaragua.   We will literally be all over that country.   Rigo has 

done a tremendous job of organizing these seminars.    

 

We then travel to Guatemala for 8 days of meetings, seminars and 

helping plan two large November convocations of prayer for 

revival (5,000-10,000 people each)  

 

PRAYER NEEDS 

  

• For the ministry of Rigo and Laura.   His responsibility and 
leadership of more than 50,000 intercessors in Costa Rica 
and for his evangelistic crusades in rural areas.    

• For pastors and church members who are suffering from 
murder, kidnapping and extortion in places like Juarez, 
Mexico, Guatemala, Venezuela, etc.    

• For revival to come to a country in Latin America, so that 
hundreds of thousands will come to know Christ.    

• For our November meetings in Guatemala: The purpose is to 
reach Christians from rural areas with the message of prayer 
and revival.    

• For a used PC (tower only) and used cell phone.   This will 
help Rigo and I communicate more effectively.    

• For a digital camera to replace the one that broke on this trip.    

 
We are grateful for each of you who pray for our ministry and for 

those who provide funds for our travel expenses.   We strive 

before God to be proper stewards of every dollar.   We do not 

receive a salary.   Our actual expenses are covered. 

 

James 1:22 
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Yours in HIS service, 

Charles and Judy Moore   and   Rigoberto and Laura Vega 

8687 Lemon Ave #2                    San Jose, Costa Rica 

La Mesa, CA 91941                                    
www.moorereport.com  
mocb@aol.com 
 

 

All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out 
and mailed to: 

                 CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
                 3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
                 Grapevine, TX 76051 

 
 


